
Textbooks  Mislead  about
Islam, Christianity
The  Catholic  League  will  be  sending  out  copies  of  the
report, Islam in the Classroom: What the Textbooks Tell Us, to
Catholic educators and bishops.  Please click here to read an
article by the author of the report, Gilbert T. Sewall of
the American Textbook Council, that was published in the New
York Post.

Please click here to access Mr. Sewall’s full report on how
Islam is treated versus how Christianity is portrayed in some
textbooks.

https://www.catholicleague.org/textbooks-mislead-about-islam-christianity/
https://www.catholicleague.org/textbooks-mislead-about-islam-christianity/
http://www.nypost.com/seven/08172008/postopinion/opedcolumnists/textbook_lies_about_islam_124840.htm
http://www.historytextbooks.org/islam.htm

